
NEWSLETTER

Newsletter:  Vol  1    Week 4          Date:  4 March 2021 

St Michael’s Catholic Primary School 
Sommers Road, BRUNSWICK JUNCTION  WA  6224 

Telephone (08) 9726 1317      Fax (08) 9726 1502 
Email: admin.office@stmichbruns.wa.edu.au 

Vision Statement 

St Michael’s Catholic Primary School is a welcoming community, embracing the Gospel values of faith, 

hope and love.  We provide a Catholic education that nurtures the development of all children to 

their full potential.  Through Christian witness, we offer a safe and supportive learning environment 

for the families in our school community. 

We would like to acknowledge the Aboriginal people and their ancestors who 
are the Traditional Owners of this land. May we and all Australian’s, 
Aboriginal and Non Aboriginal, continue to be committed to the ongoing 
journey of Reconciliation. 

Parish Priest: Fr Jess 
Ph: 9729 1699    
PO Box 33,  Harvey WA 6220  
Website: harveycatholicparish.org  

Sunday Mass Times 
1st, 3rd & 5th Sunday of the Month  10.30am  
2nd and 4th Sunday of the Month   8.30am 

 Loving Father, I invite you into my life today and 

make myself available to you. 

Help me to become the best version of myself. 

Help me to be an example of your love in the 

world. 

Let me remember that a smile, a greeting, a kind 

word or gesture can make a real difference in the 

life of another. 

Let me be the difference. 

Amen 



 

 

Dear Parents, Staff and Students, 

Our students enjoyed attending the performance of Matilda last Friday. We thank Our Lady of Mercy for the 

opportunity and congratulate our students for their exemplary behaviour. 

 

Our staff will be attending the Commissioning Mass on Sunday at 10:30am. Staff will renew their commitment to 

the mission of our school. Staff will commit to nurturing and developing all our students so they may reach their 

full potential by embracing the Gospel values of faith, hope and love. 

 

Parents are reminded that our welcome BBQ will be held on Thursday 11th March commending at 5:30pm. A 

sausage sizzle and Mr Whippy ice cream will be provided. Please complete and return the Invitation on page 4 of 

this newsletter by Tuesday 9th March.  

 

God bless, 

Phillip Rossiter 

 

Fees 

Payment advice forms were due back on the 16th February. Thank you to the parents who have returned the 

forms. If you have forgotten to please return them by Wednesday 3 March. Thank you. 

 

2021 Data Collection Form 

Please return Data Collection Forms to the School Office ASAP. Thank you. 

 

 
Welcome BBQ 
Our annual Welcome BBQ will be held on Thursday 11th March from 5:30pm-7:30pm. sausage sizzle and a Mr Whippy 
Van provided. Please byo drinks and picnic blankets. Hope to see you all there 
 
Thanks    

Bec McLean 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
Mon 9 Aug   Book Fair 
Mon 23 Aug   Student Free Day 
Tues 7 Sept   School Photos 
Mon 22 Nov-Fri 3 Dec Swimming Lessons  
 

Term Dates 2021 

Term 1 - 1 February– 1 April 

Term 2-  20 April - 2 July 

Term 3-  20 July - 24 September 

Term 4-  12 October - 10 December  

Canteen 

The canteen special for Monday 13th March is Italian Meatball Subs- $4.50 

 

Bus 

Just a reminder to parents, if your child is no longer catching the school bus please notify the bus department 

so this will free up a seat for another child. 

Thank you. 

 

School Fees  

All information pertaining to your account, along with your payment option (which are detailed after the fee 

statement section) is included on your statement. 

Every family is required to complete and submit the attached Payment Option form regardless of your chosen 

or current method of payment. 

Please return the Payment Option Form via email admin.office@stmichbruns.wa.edu.au or direct to the office 

before THIS FRIDAY 10th March 2021. 

 

Health Care Card Discount 

Health Care Card Fee Discount Scheme—To access the Health Care Card Scheme, an eligible means tested 

Centrelink card must be presented to our Office and a HCC Fee Discount Scheme form completed. The card 

must be in the name of the parent/guardian who is responsible for the payment of fees. 

If you have any queries regarding your fees or the payment schedule please contact the school office. 

 

Skoolbag App 

Parents are able to download Skoolbag App to receive the newsletter and other notifications. 

 

Allergy Awareness 

A number of our students are allergic to certain food products that have traces of nuts. We would remind 

parents to be allergy aware when they are making cakes or food that is being shared by students in your 

child’s class. When making school lunches or morning recess please avoid any foods or bars that include nuts. 

Thank you. 



 

 

You are Invited 

To the Welcome BBQ 

Thursday 11th March at 5:30pm 

 

We would: 

like to attend 

number of adults attending  

number of children 

 

are unable to attend 

 

Family Name: __________________ 

 

 

 

 

 


